
October 2, 2020 

Dana Sutton 
Progress Michigan 
dana@progressmichigan.org 

Dear Dana: 

As the Director of the Senate Business Office, I am responsible for responding to information requests 
under the provisions of the Senate Rules, which state that financial records shall be open to public 
inspection.  

In response to your email dated September 30, 2020, the Senate made payments totaling $271,147.53 for 
legal services in the matter of MI House & Senate v Whitmer since March 1, 2020. 

Please note any future access to information requests will have to be submitted separately. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan C. Hankwitz 
Director, Senate Business Office 

JORDAN C. HANKWITZ 

DIRECTOR, SENATE BUSINESS OFFICE 

Michigan Senate 

P.O. BOX 30036 

LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909-7536 

PHONE: (517) 373-1675 

FAX: (517) 373-5220 

E-MAIL: senbusinessoffice@senate.michigan.gov 


